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Dear Federal Program Specialist: 

 

Gore Public Schools does not currently have any Homeless or Unaccompanied Youth students.  

District did not report any HL student in the Education for Homeless Children and Youth District Census Report. 

In the event that district receives a Homeless or Unaccompanied Youth student district will provide the 

following fee waivers. 

SAT fee waiver 

ACT fee waiver 

AP exam fee waiver 

FAFSA Application fee waiver  

 

These waivers will be obtained from the high school Counselor or HL Liaison. 

 

In the event that district receives a Homeless or Unaccompanied Youth student Counselors and Homeless 

Liaisons will document Independent or Dependent student status.  

Counselors and Homeless Liaisons document Independent Student status for Unaccompanied Youth. An 

Unaccompanied Youth student who has Independent Student status only has to report their income and assets. 

An Independent Student does not report parent information on the FAFSA. 

Counselors and Homeless Liaisons document Dependent Student status for Homeless students who live with 

their parents. A Homeless student is required to provide parent income and assets. A Homeless student living 

with a parent/s will most likely qualify for maximum amount of federal award. 

 

Sincerely, 

District Superintendent  

 


